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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

C.E. Williams To Retire from Panhandle Groundwater Conservation District,Britney Britten
Hired as General Manager

WHITE DEER, TX. (September 28, 2021) - Panhandle Groundwater Conservation District
(PGCD) announced that C.E. Williams, the District's General Manager, has decided to retire
effective October 1, 2021, Britney Britten will be the General Manager upon Williams'
retirement.

Williams was hired as General Manager in 1990, and has been an active member and leader
in many organizations including The Texas Alliance of Groundwater Districts (TAGD). He
served as TAGD President from 1996-1998, and was awarded an Honorary Membership to
the Alliance on August 31, 2021.

'C.E. did an incredible job making our District recognized all over Texas. His work regarding
our rules and procedures was modeled by many other groundwater Districts throughout the
state," said Jim Thompson, Board of Directors President.

PGCD strives to develop, promote and implement water conservation, augmentation and
management strategies to protect water resources for the benefit of the citizens, economy,
and environment of the District.
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